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Friday 9th September 2022 

Dear Parents,  

It is with great sadness that we acknowledge the death of the Queen. As it has been said by 

many people none of us know of a time when Queen Elizabeth II was not our monarch. 

In school we all spent a few weeks at the end of last year celebrating her Jubilee and this will 

hopefully be something many of the children will remember. 

We have held a special assembly today to mark the event and to celebrate the Queen’s reign. We 

will also be preparing the children over the next week for what they might expect to see at the 

state funeral and the future coronation of King Charles III.  

Our children are very young, and we don’t want to overwhelm them with the news but at the same 

time we feel it is important to recognise and share this significant event in our history.  

Please feel free to come in and talk to us if you have any questions or concerns about how we are 

covering the event in school.  

  

Yours Sincerely  

Alison Pass 

Headteacher 
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